
Goderich Kinettes’s Festival of Arts and Crafts 

Brenda McEwin 

136 Bennett St. E. 

Goderich, Ontario 

N7A 4H4 

April 3, 2025 

Re: Festival of Arts and Crafts – Sponsored by The Kinette Club of Goderich 

Dear Mayor Bazinet and Goderich Town Council, 

I am writing to you in regard to this year’s Goderich Kinette’s Festival of Arts and Crafts 2025. 

At this time, I would like to request the use of Courthouse Square Park, July 4, 5, 6, 2025 for this 

year’s show. Thursday July 3 we will be in the park for staking out the lots first thing in the morning, once 

the grass has been attended to. I request your approval of us using this site for this year’s Festival. 

I would like to make the following request regarding this year’s Festival; 

• Permission to make use of amplified sound. 

I trust you will consider this request for the use of Courthouse Square and the use of amplified sound for 

the required dates. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Sincerely, 

Brenda McEwin – Festival Co-Ordinator 

519-955-0679 

mcewinbrenda@gmail.com 

for Kinette Club of Goderich 

mailto:mcewinbrenda@gmail.com

